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It gives me great pleasure to announce the 2018-2019 Webinar Series. 
The cost for the webinar series – six (6) one-hour classes – will be $125 
for members and $185 for non-members. 
Participants will receive handouts where 
applicable, links to webinars two days after the 
live presentation and six (6) hours of PSP 
educational credit. Webinars will be offered at 
one time slot - 1 PM Eastern Standard Time. 
Visit the NAEOP website www.naeop.org to 
sign up for classes. 

Dealing with Difficult People   September 12, 2018 
 
Digital Security      October 3, 2018 
 
Embrace Your Quiet Strength:   November 7, 2018 

Leading as an Introvert  
 
Diversity and Multicultural Inclusion January 16, 2019 
 
Another Meeting? Please Don’t  February 13, 2019 
 Waste My Time 
 
Intro to Google Chrome Browser  March 13, 2019 
 

http://www.naeop.org/

